Lollar, Sarah L.

Subject: FW: Follow up

From: Hedges, Kenneth W

Sent: Wednesday, December 27, 2017 12:02 PM

To: Nelson, Mark A. <Mark.Nelson@cityofdenton.com>; Deshmukh, Pritam <Pritam.Deshmukh@cityofdenton.com>
Subject: RE: Follow up

Based upon strategic fire station planning models in which unit response time is a primary factor on site location, the
Fire department has identified the existing site of Fire Station 3 to reconstruct a new building that will serve the
neighborhood for the next 50 plus years.

Due to a need to increase the building size, additional units and equipment for population growth in this area; the Fire

department requests permanent closure of McCormick Street from Avenue A to Underwood for the reconstruction
project.
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